IVERMECTIN and FENBENDAZOLE Testimonia 57 year old California man with Stage 2 Pancreatic Cancer (history of two Moderna mRNA vaccines) has excellent response after only 2 months!



DR. WILLIAM MAKIS MD APR 24, 2025 · PAID



On Wednesday, January 15, 2025 at 03:13:11 p.m. MST,

Dear Dr. Makis,

I hope this message finds you and your family well.

Unfortunately, my family member, the second part of the second part of

would like to arrange a Zoom meeting with you to discuss his situation further and provide any necessary information and documents. Could you kindly let us know your payment details, and please suggest a time for the meeting as soon as possible?

Thank you for your time and guidance.



Hi Dr. Makis,

I hope all is well. This is **the set of the set of the**

Since my father last contacted you, he has been following the alternative protocol you recommended, which includes lvermectin, Fenbendazole, Zinc, Lactoferrin, Vitamin D3, Vitamin K, Milk Thistle, and CBD oil. To recap, my dad was diagnosed with Stage 2/3 pancreatic cancer on December 20, 2024, with a CA19-9 level of 1,341. After waiting for a chemo date, and without a protocol in place, 11 days passed and he had another CA19-9 test on December 31, which showed a rise to 2,244.

His first round of chemotherapy took place on January 29, at which point he began your recommended protocol (minus the optional supplements and curcumin). He had another CA19-9 test on February 10, which showed a drop to 914 — more than a 50% reduction, which we were thrilled to see!

His oncologist is aware of the supplements he is taking (she's not so happy about it) and mentioned to him afterwards how he should discontinue the Artemisinin and Turkey Tail mushroom, as she is concerned they could potentially affect his heart, given that he had a heart attack two years ago. My dad followed her advice, but I wanted to check in with you for your opinion on whether these supplements could have any impact on his heart health.

Re: Follow-up # (Dr.Makis) CA19-9 from 2244 to 914 to 1328	Yahoo/06 - TES	
From: To: William Makis	Wed, Mar 26 at 10:00 p.m.	☆
Good Evening Dr. Makis, I hope you are doing well! I have an update on the most recent CA19-9 blood test that was tal It went down to 601! While I wanted to give this good news, I also have a question regarding the upcoming PET/C wrote in your Frequently Asked Questions that if someone takes 300mg of Melatonin 2 hours reduce the exposure of radiation. I wanted to check in with you if this is something you recom Please let me know your thoughts and thank you for everything!	T scan. I noticed that you before the scans it can	6
Re: Follow-up # CA19-9 from 2244 to 914 to 1328 to 601	Yahoo/06 - TES	
From: To: William Makis	Tue, Apr 15 at 11:44 a.m.	
Hi Dr. Makis,		
I hope you're doing well! I've attached the PET scan results below for your review. Unfortunately, I don't have the actual requested them from the hospital and will send them over as soon as I receive them. In the mappreciate your input on the report itself. From our understanding, the results suggest that improvement, particularly in the metabolic activity of the cancer, which appears to be decreas interpretation of the findings based on your expertise.	eantime, we'd really is showing significant	I
Additionally, he recently had his CA19-9 test done, and the levels have dropped to 426, which	is very encouraging!	

As a quick update: his 6th round of chemotherapy, originally scheduled for Wednesday (April 9th), was postponed to this coming Wednesday (April 16th) due to slightly low bloodwork results. We're also repeating the CA19-9 test today, which will mark one week of no chemo and being solely on your alternative protocol. I have a good feeling the numbers will continue to go down but wanted to keep you informed. Lastly, my dad has been experiencing persistent dizziness. He mentioned he's felt somewhat dizzy throughout the start, but it seems to be more noticeable now. About 2–3 weeks ago, we added an additional dose of Ivermectin in the mornings, and we're wondering if that could be contributing. We'd appreciate your thoughts on this as well.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon and grateful, as always, for your guidance.

NM PET/CT FDG, SKULL BASE TO MID-THIGH (NEOPLAS EVALUATION)

Collected on April 1, 2025

Your test results are available to you and your ordering doctor or care team. Click for tips on navigating this results page.

Results

Impression

 Interim reduction in FDG avidity of the pancreatic body mass consistent with response to therapy. No evidence of FDG avid distant metastatic disease.

Biliary stent extending from the hepatic hilum to the second portion of the duodenum. Intrahepatic and extrahepatic pneumobilia likely secondary to the presence of biliary stent.

Increased radiotracer uptake throughout the colon suggestive of metformin effect.

Severe sigmoid colonic diverticulosis.

5. Atherosclerosis of the aorta, coronary arteries and carotids.

6. Status post coronary artery bypass grafting.

ABDOMEN:

Liver: A biliary stent extending from the hepatic hilum to the second portion of the duodenum.

Left intrahepatic pneumobilia.

Small gas within the lumen of the gallbladder.

Visualized spleen is normal.

Pancreas: III-defined mildly FDG avid mass in the body of the pancreas with SUVmax 2.7, previously was 5. The pancreatic duct upstream to t mass is dilated and the pancreatic tail is atrophic.

My Take...

- 57 year old California man was diagnosed with Stage 2 Pancreatic Cancer v
 3.6cm mass in the head of the Pancreas.
- His CA19-9 was rising quickly and in Dec.2024 his CA19-9 hit 2244!
- Started chemo Jan.29, 2025 along with:

- Ivermectin 96mg/day
- Fenbendazole 1776mg/day
- "Oncologist is aware of the supplements he is taking, not so happy about it

RESULTS after 2 months:

- CA19-9: 2244 to 914 to 1328 to 601 to 426 (after 2.5 months)
- PET/CT: Pancreatic mass SUV 5.0 to 2.7 (46% drop in metabolic activity)

I often present Stage 4 Pancreatic Cancer patients but the reality is that you ca apply an Ivermectin / Fenbendazole Protocol at earlier stages as well!

Not only will you often be able to stop the proliferation the primary tumor and shrink it prior to surgery, but yo will also be able to prevent metastatic spread!



Discussion about this post





Write a comment...



Kim boiago 2d

Dr Makis, how does a patient reach you to set up an appointment? Urgent matter. Breast can recently came back 1 month ago. First ct scan coming up May 8, 2025. Need to get her an ap with you asap.